Copyright of FoundLetters.com

From:
Vincent Lee
Member, Morgan State University
Baltimore, Maryland


To:
Mr. Floyd Young
Alpha Nu Recruitment Officer
Morgan State University
Baltimore, Maryland


March 14, 2012
Dear Mr. Young,

This is in reference to the recommendation of student Alicia Ray for admission in the Morgan State University chapter of Alpha. 
I am a member of the University chapter and, I refer her as a new member in the group as I know her for the past three years.

Alicia is a sincere, dedicated and smart girl who has been involved in all kinds of activities in her school. She also volunteers for the community service.
She was the captain of soccer team in her school and, she also headed the student welfare association for two years. She won many awards during her school years.

She had many friends and has a pleasing personality. Alicia is perfectly suitable for Alpha Nu membership.

I recommend her to be part of this great family as I am sure she will add value to our group.

With Best Regards,
Vincent Lee
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